2024 GHS Youth Softball Camp

Camp Focus:
Instruction will focus on basic fundamental skills of the game of softball.

Camp Dates:
June 11th & 12th, 2024 (rainout date TBD, if needed)

Session Times:

Players will be grouped by the grade they will enter in the Fall of 2024:

2nd through 4th Graders = 9:00AM to 10:30AM (check in begins at 8:45AM)

5Sth through 8th Graders = 10:45AM to 12:15PM (check in begins at 10:30AM)

NOTE: Campers DO NOT have to attend or live within the Gretna school district to participate in this event.

What to Bring:

Campers should bring their own equipment, water bottle and wear suitable softball clothing and tennis shoes or
rubber cleats - no metal cleats. (It is helpful to put your camper’s name on items so they may be returned if left at
the camp.)

Location:
Gretna High School Softball Fields (11335 S 204th Street, Gretna - behind the school)

Camp Announcements:
GretnaHS SB Twitter page @GretnaSoftball
Also available via the Gretna Softball website: https://sites.google.com/gpsne.org/ghssoftball

Cost:

$50 per player includes camp instruction and t-shirt. T-shirts are not guaranteed if a camper is registered after May
25,2024. Please submit a registration form for each individual camper planning to attend.

Registrations submitted with more than one camper listed may not be processed correctly, possibly causing them not
to get a t-shirt.

Online registration and payment process:
All campers MUST use this link to register for camp:
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1hd45dT1kWN69zIm1Y9SOIf] CNNhUwnD8YFXeNS8E9l/edit

Payment instructions will be found on the registration form.

*#* If you are having issues registering, please contact Coach Oseka at coseka@gpsne.org.

All questions about this event can be directed to:
Channon Oseka (GHS Asst. Coach) at coseka@gpsne.org
McKenna Nixon (GHS Asst. Coach) at mnixon@gpsne.org
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